
 

Date: June, 2021 

Material Change for Super Knobs 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We hope you are doing well and appreciate your constant business support of NBK. 

 

For the part numbers below, the material will be changed from Nylon 66 to Nylon 6. 

Nylon 66 is becoming difficult to obtain worldwide, due to the sudden increase in demand for nylon resin 

as well as the resin factory stoppage in Texas (USA) due to a deep freeze. In order to fulfill our supply 

responsibilities, we have decided to change the material used in the part numbers below, which have so far 

used Nylon 66. 

This change will not affect the function of the products as knobs, nor will there be any difference in 

appearance. Likewise, the part numbers, dimensions, and prices will remain the same. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

[Applicable Part Numbers] 

Part Number/Name 

SS-WH Super Knobs All 3 sizes 

SS-YW Super Knobs All 3 sizes 

SK-WH Super Knobs All 4 sizes 

SK-YW Super Knobs All 4 sizes 

 

[Details of Change] 

 Before Change After Change 

Main body Nylon 66 (RoHS2 compliant) Nylon 6 (RoHS2 compliant) 

 

[Effect of Material Change on Performance] 

The material has sufficient strength for knob applications, with no problems in functionality. 

 

[Change Effective Period] 

The new versions will be shipped as soon as our stock in Japan of the existing versions runs out. 

Please note that we do not offer returns/exchanges as a result of this specification change. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at info.us@nbk1560.com, if you have any questions. 

mailto:info.us@nbk1560.com


 

Sincerely yours,  

Hiroki Goto 

Engineering Manager 

NBK America LLC 

307 East Church Road, Suite 7, 

King of Prussia, PA 19406 

www.nbk1560.com 

Tel: +1(484)-685-7500 

Fax: +1(484)-685-7600 

Email: info.us@nbk1560.com 

http://www.nbk1560.com/

